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REF: Disney Trip, 4th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

RE: Disneyland Paris Trip 2018 – 3rd -5th March inclusive 

 

Following responses to my initial enquiries regarding the trip to Disneyland Paris on the 3rd of March 

2018, I am now pleased to confirm that the school will now be running this trip for 2018 Media 

students. 

 

The trip will cost £480 and includes: 

 Return Eurostar travel from London St Pancras to Paris Gare Du Nord 

 Coach transfer from Gare du Nord Station to Disneyland Paris 

 Two nights’ accommodation at Disney's Hotel Cheyenne® situated at Disneyland Paris  

 Continental breakfasts each day 

 Two day Hopper Ticket for both Disneyland® Park and Walt Disney Studios® Park  

 Travel Insurance  

 Entrance to Media Live! Student conference  

 Student workbook and certificate of attendance  

Please note: Students’ lunches or evening meals are not included and we would recommend €30 - €60 
Euros per day for food. 

20 places are available on a first come, first served basis! The payment schedule is as follows; 

 £100 non-refundable deposit by 20th September 2017 

 £190 payment by 27th October 2017 

 £190 final payment by 30th November 2017 

 
Please note that this item will not appear on your ParentPay account until you are confirmed on the 
Media course in September.  I appreciate this will be a tight payment schedule and if you have any 
questions, queries or issues regarding this, then please do not hesitate to contact myself 
(ageorgiou@westhatch.essex.sch.uk).  
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss A Georgiou, Head of Media/Film  
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